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Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association

Your Provincial Executive met 
in St. John’s on June 9, 2023. 

Executive Notes is a summary of 
discussions and decisions that 
occurred at the meeting.

For further information contact any 
member of Provincial Executive or 
the NLTA staff person as indicated.

President’s Report
Since the last meeting of Provincial 
Executive, the President has visited 
numerous schools in the province 
and attended meetings in his capacity 
as President, including attending the 
CAPTTO AGM, meetings with the 
Minister of Education and several 
meetings with stakeholders who 
expressed interest in the formation 
of a Violence Coalition. Additionally, 
the President participated in several 
events including the Kids Eat Smart 
Gala, SIC Leadership Conference, 
Teacher Induction Ceremony and 
hosted the National Presidents’ 
Meeting. The full President’s Report 
is available here.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President. 

Association Priorities
Updates on the NLTA Priorities 
for 2021-23 were provided to the 
Provincial Executive for review, 
questions and comment. The 
priorities are: Teacher Workload; 
Teacher Health and Wellness; 
Response and Advocacy on 
Government Initiatives (PERT, 
PTF, Teacher Allocation Model 
Review); Promoting the Profession; 
and, Member Services/Collective 
Bargaining. The Association 
priorities are available here.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Business from 
Standing Committees
Table Officers

•	The NLTA will donate $3,000 to 
the MUN Faculty of Education 
Intermediate/Secondary 2023 Gala. 

•	The NLTA will donate $1,500 to 
the 44th annual Newfoundland 
and Labrador Association of 
Speech Language Pathology and 
Audiology conference.

•	The NLTA will donate $1,750 to 
Roots of Empathy. 

•	The NLTA will nominate Angela 
Dawe to serve on the CTF Advisory 
Committee on the Status of Women. 

•	The NLTA will nominate Marie-
Chantal Hurley to serve on the CTF 
Advisory Committee on French as 
a First Language.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Professional Issues Committee

The NLTA will form a new Social 
Studies Special Interest Council.

For further information contact Derek 
Drover, Chair of the Professional 
Issues Committee or Darlene 
Johnson, Administrative Officer.

Ad Hoc Committee on Teacher 
Mental Health and Well-Being

The Committee presented a final 
report and recommendations to 
Provincial Executive to be actioned.  
The final, approved report is 
available here. 

For further information contact Kelly 
Loch, Chair of the Ad Hoc Committee 
or Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

2SLGBTQ+ Support 
Counter-Protest
The Provincial Executive participated 
in a counter-protest organized to 
support inclusive education and 
safe/caring schools for 2SLGBTQ+ 
students and school staff.  President 
Langdon spoke during the event.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President. 

Election of Table 
Officers for 2023-25
The incoming Provincial Executive 
for 2023-25 elected Colin Short and 
Angela Dawe as Table Officers. They 
will join Trent Langdon, President, 

and Dale Lambe, Vice-President, as 
Table Officers for the 2023-25 term 
of office.  

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Discussion Topics
Provincial Executive discussed: 
SmartFind issues; concerns of 
teachers in Churchill Falls; teacher 
recruitment and retention; and, 
recent changes to the RTL Policy.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or Ian 
Crewe, Assistant Executive Director.

Provincial Executive 
Meeting Minutes
The following resolution was carried 
at BGM 2023:

That the NLTA email minutes from 
Provincial Executive meetings, once 
adopted, to all NLTA members who 
have provided an email address to 
the NLTA, as well as to NLTA school 
representatives. 

As per that resolution, the minutes 
of the April 13 and May 24, 2023 
Provincial Executive meetings, as 
adopted during the June 9, 2023 
Provincial Executive meeting, are 
available here.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of Provincial 
Executive is scheduled for August 
22-24, 2023.

For further information contact 
Trent Langdon, President or 
Stefanie Tuff, Executive Director.

https://www.nlta.nl.ca/executive/
http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Presidents-Report-June-2023.pdf
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Priorities-Update-June-2023.pdf
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:ddrover%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:ddrover%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:djohnson%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:djohnson%40nlta.ca?subject=
http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Ad-Hoc-Report-Mental-Health-2023.pdf
mailto:kloch%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:kloch%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:icrewe%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:icrewe%40nlta.ca?subject=
http://www.nlta.nl.ca/executive-minutes/
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:tlangdon%40nlta.ca?subject=
mailto:stuff%40nlta.ca?subject=

